"3 July 1933.

Frofesssor C.G. Darwin, F.R.5.,
& Church Hill,
EDINBURGH.

Daar C.0.7

Many thanks for your letter on my appointment. It
will be a funny department easpecially at r@n, ag they
have divided off Statistice 2 a separate department.
This will be much laughed at, as it 1s of course only on
statiatical subjects that I have anything to offer. I
ghall offer two coursss to poat-graduates, in order chiefly
to see what the response is. Thanks feor your hint about,
lecturing, it is well worth bearing in mind.

Youras aincersly,



